
HOW TO PREPARE:



Wear hiking boots and

appropriate clothing for


winter weather conditions.

Bring binoculars and your

camera if you have them. 

The bird count will be
cancelled in the event of rain.

WINTER BIRD COUNT

Saturday, January 21
at 9:00AM

The Ridgefield Park Environmental Commission
will be hosting its annual

Participants should meet at the
Nature Preserve Parking lot




(located off E. Grand Ave. by the high school parking lot)

For additional information or to reserve a spot at the
Winter Bird Count, contact envcomm@ridgefieldpark.org


